
From: Charles Reid <CharlesReid@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/5/2014 10:18:26 AM
Subject: RE: can we have copies of the Gov's veto to S. 293?

I apologize. I did not see the e-mail that josh baker sent to me earlier. I saw it just a minute ago and am distributing 
copies of the veto right now. Again, I apologize. Things are a little crazy this morning !!!!!! J

C h a r l e s  F .  R e i d

Clerk of the House & Dir. of Personnel
P.O. Box 11867
Columbia, SC 29211
Office: 803.734.2403
Fax: 803.734.3198

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 10:13 AM 
To: Charles Reid
Subject: RE: can we have copies of the Gov's veto to S. 293?

Yes, we will bring them up ASAP.

From: Charles Reid [mailto:CharlesReid@schouse.gov]
Sent: Thursday, June 05, 2014 10:13 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: can we have copies of the Gov's veto to S. 293?

Some House members are asking about what it says. Thank you.

C h a r l e s  F .  R e i d

Clerk of the House & Dir. of Personnel
P.O. Box 11867
Columbia, SC 29211
Office: 803.734.2403
Fax: 803.734.3198
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